
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Superintendent 

Dear Rosemead Community and Friends,  
 
Schools Back in Session: 
 
By the time you read this district update, school will have been in session for               
almost a month. In that time we held summer registrations, school           
orientations, and welcomed back almost 2,400 students to our four elementary           
schools and one middle school. We also held all of our Back to School events               
which were a huge success. These evening events presented our parents a            
unique and personalized opportunity to get to know their children’s teachers, learn about the instructional               
program of the school, and learn about strategies to support students at home. We had a huge turnout at all of                     
our schools which speaks to the commitment of our parents to our schools and students.  
 
As it relates to the ways to best support students, the beginning of the school year is a great opportunity to                     
reintroduce and reinforce good study habits. When internalized, these habits become the foundation for              
creating independent life-long learners.  Below are some habits for parents and students that may be useful:  
 

● Communication - Parents should establish good early communication with teachers. Parents should            
be aware of classroom expectations, homework policies, and grading. Parents should have daily             
conversations with their children about their school day. Starting with broad questions such as, “How               
was your day at school?” helps to get the conversation going. Do not be shy about asking about                  
homework, tests, grades, or behavior.  

● Organization - Students should use a planner to write down daily, weekly, and long term assignments.                
Parents should know to review planners with students on a daily basis. Planners are also a good way to                   
communicate with teachers as they often review planners with students.  

● Designate a study area and time - Routines are important for everyone. Students, especially, need               
the structure of having a designated time and place at home to complete homework, study, and read for                  
enjoyment. This area should be free from distractions such as video games and televisions. Any use of                 
technology, such as computers, should support homework and studying.  

● Patience and Perseverance - Our new state standards require our students to think critically, problem               
solve, and be creative. Struggling a bit to understand concepts or make connections from classwork to                
homework should be expected. If your children get overly frustrated with homework, then please              
communicate immediately with teachers. Homework is designed to reinforce classroom instruction           
and stretch students’ minds, not create frustration.  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Come Support a Great Cause! The Educational Foundation for the Rosemead School District - Citadel               
Shopping Extravaganza: 
 
The Educational 
Foundation for the 
Rosemead School District 
is an independent 
community-based, 
non-profit, tax-exempt 
corporation managed by 
volunteers from the 
community. 
 
Our Mission is to enhance 
and enrich the educational 
opportunities and 
experiences of all 
students, through 
community financial 
partnerships of support 
and caring.  We do this 
through various 
fundraising events 
throughout the school 
year.  All proceeds from 
our fundraising events go 
directly to support 
students.  This is the first 
year we will participate in 
the  Citadel shopping 
extravaganza.  Please join 
us for a fun day of 
shopping and raise much 
needed funds for our 
students.  
 
Be sure to select: 
Rosemead Educational 
Foundation 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Come Support a Great Cause! The Educational Foundation for the Rosemead School District will be               
hosting their 13th Annual Health & Fitness Fair including a Wellness Walk/Run Race 
 
Please join us for our annual Wellness Run Walk Health Day scheduled for ​Saturday, October 26, 2019​, at                  
Mildred B. Janson Elementary School​.  I hope you will plan to attend and participate. 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

For more information, please contact RSD Educational Foundation President Mr. Alex Gaeta via             
agaeta@rosemead.k12.ca.us​. The Rosemead School District Educational Foundation welcomes your interest          
as a volunteer or member of its committee. 
 
Please return your completed registration form and check to: Rosemead School District, ℅:             
Educational Foundation, 3907 Rosemead Blvd., Rosemead, CA 91770. 
 
Thank you for your continued support for our students and events. See you in October at the Walk/Run Health                   
& Fitness Fair. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:agaeta@rosemead.k12.ca.us


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Service Years Recognitions: 
 
Rosemead staff members love working in our district and we are proud to share that our retention rate is very 
high because we have the privilege of working with amazing students and colleagues which creates a positive 
and collaborative climate.  At our Welcome Back Breakfast on August 19, 2019, we celebrated staff members 
for years of service and recognized our Teacher of the Year and Classified Employee of the Year.  Below are 
the employees we recognized.  
 
 

5 years of Service: 

Cynthia Celaya, Encinita 

 
Also pictured are Superintendent Alejandro Ruvalcaba, Trustee Nancy 
Armenta, Board Clerk John Quintanilla, and Board President Ronald 
Esquivel 

Diana Chang, Janson 

Vanessa Chung, Encinita 

Philip Leong, Muscatel 

Michelle Soto, Shuey 

Elim Truong, Encinita 

Jazmin Sahaguin, Shuey 

Myra Zuniga, Savannah 

Jenny Ordaz, Muscatel 

Javier Pinedo, DO 

Julisa Reyes, Encinita 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

10 years of Service:  

Susanna Guzman, Savannah 

 
Also pictured are Superintendent Alejandro Ruvalcaba, Trustee 
Nancy Armenta, Board Clerk John Quintanilla, and Board 
President Ronald Esquivel 

Ana Kervahn, Encinita 

 
15 years of Service:  

Bella Galvan, DO 

 
Also pictured are Superintendent Alejandro Ruvalcaba, Trustee 
Nancy Armenta, Board Clerk John Quintanilla, and Board 
President Ronald Esquivel 

Debbie Ramos, Janson 

Elsa Tsan, Janson 

Dany Saikaly, DO 

Agnes Summer, Muscatel 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

20 years of Service:  

Mary Helen Barreras, Muscatel 

 
Also pictured are Superintendent Alejandro Ruvalcaba, Trustee Nancy 
Armenta, Board Clerk John Quintanilla, and Board President Ronald 
Esquivel 

Kelly Bui, DO 

Wendy Chen, Muscatel 

Jeffrey Tulley, Muscatel 

Irma Herrera, Shuey 

Jun Lugue, Muscatel 

Christopher Moreno, Encinita 

Sylvia Petrovich, Muscatel 

 
25 years of Service:  

Carmen Canales, Savannah 

 
Also pictured are Superintendent Alejandro Ruvalcaba, Trustee Nancy 
Armenta, Board Clerk John Quintanilla, and Board President Ronald 
Esquivel 

Michael Doyle, Muscatel 

Lisanne Kern, Muscatel 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

30 years of Service: 

Brandon Matsdorf, Shuey 

 
Also pictured are Superintendent Alejandro Ruvalcaba, Trustee 
Nancy Armenta, Board Clerk John Quintanilla, and Board President 
Ronald Esquivel 

 
35 years of Service:  

Rosann Magdaleno, Shuey 

 
Also pictured are Superintendent Alejandro Ruvalcaba, Trustee 
Nancy Armenta, Board Clerk John Quintanilla, and Board President 
Ronald Esquivel 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Classified Staff Member of the Year:  
 

Carlos Gonzalez, District Office/Janson 
Elementary 

 

 
Also pictured are Superintendent Alejandro 
Ruvalcaba, Trustee Nancy Armenta, Board Clerk 
John Quintanilla, and Board President Ronald 
Esquivel 

Teacher of the Year: 
 

Mary Heck, Savannah Elementary 
 
 

 
Also pictured are Superintendent Alejandro 
Ruvalcaba, Trustee Nancy Armenta, Principal Ruth 
Soto, Board Clerk John Quintanilla, and Board 
President Ronald Esquivel 

 
We thank and honor all our employees for their countless hours of dedication to our students and the District. 
 
Respectfully,  
Alejandro Ruvalcaba 
Superintendent 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Educational Services Department: 
ENROLLMENT - TRANSITIONAL KINDERGARTEN, KINDERGARTEN, AND 1​ST​-8​TH​ GRADE 

Enrollment for our 2019-2020 school year has begun. We have implemented our online enrollment process for                
Transitional Kindergarten, Kindergarten, and 1st through 8th Grade enrollment. Please visit the District website at               
https://www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/Page/488​ to find more information on enrollment and registration.  
 
Preschool Program​: 
visit the District Office, Suite 150 to register.  

Transitional Kindergarten through 8th Grade Program:  
1) enroll online and 2) visit your homeschool.  For more information visit or call the District Office/your homeschool. 
 

Encinita Elementary School  
(626) 286-3111 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/encinita 
4515 Encinita Ave. 

Rosemead, CA 91770 

Mildred B. Janson Elementary School 
(626) 288-3150 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/janson 
8628 Marshall St. 

Rosemead, CA 91770 

Savannah Elementary School 
(626) 443-4015 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/savannah 
3720 Rio Hondo Ave. 
Rosemead, CA 91770 

Emma. W. Shuey Elementary School 
(626) 287-5221 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/shuey 
8472 E. Wells Street 
Rosemead, CA 91770 

Muscatel Middle School 
(626) 287-1139 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/muscatel 
4201 Ivar Ave. 

Rosemead, CA 91770 

Rosemead School District  
District Office (626) 312-2900 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us  
3907 Rosemead Blvd. 
Rosemead, CA 91770 

Questions: 
Preschool enrollment & qualification:  contact Mrs. Bella Galvan, (626) 312-2900 x235, ​bgalvan@rosemead.k12.ca.us 
TK-8th gr. & Transfer permits: contact Ms. Myrene Mangali, (626) 312-2900 x230, ​mmangali@rosemead.k12.ca.us 
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Important Upcoming Dates: 
Day Date Event Time / Location Questions - Contact 
Mon. Sept. 2 Labor Day Holiday (District/Schools 

closed)  
All District/School sites HOLIDAY 

Wed. Sept. 4 Late-Start Day (All students) School begins at 9:30 a.m. School Main Office 
Thurs. Sept. 5 Board of Trustees Regular Meeting 6:30 p.m. Closed Session/7:30 p.m. 

Open/Public Session, District Office 
Board Room 

Superintendent’s Office 

Wed. Sept. 18 Late-Start Day (All students) School begins at 9:30 a.m. School Main Office 
Thurs. Sept. 19 Board of Trustees Meeting  CANCELLED  
Sat. Sept. 21 Board of Trustees Study Session 

Meeting 
8:00 a.m. Superintendent’s Office 

Sat. Sept. 21 Educational Foundation Fundraiser - 
Citadel Shopping 

Citadel Outlets - 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. Educational Foundation 

Wed. Oct. 2 Late-Start Day (All students) School begins at 9:30 a.m. School Main Office 
Thurs. Oct. 3 Board of Trustees Regular Meeting 6:30 p.m. Closed Session/7:30 p.m. 

Open/Public Session, District Office 
Board Room 

Superintendent’s Office 

Mon. Oct. 7 Student Free Day/Professional 
Development Day 

All Schools School Main Office 

Wed. Oct. 16 Late-Start Day (All students) School begins at 9:30 a.m. School Main Office 
Thurs. Oct. 17 Board of Trustees Study Session 

Meeting 
6:30 p.m. Closed Session/ 7:30 p.m. 
Open/Public Session, District Office 
Board Room 

Superintendent’s Office 

Sat. Oct. 26 Educational Foundation Health & 
Fitness Walk/Run Fair 

Mildred B. Janson Elementary School School Main Office 

Fri. Oct. 25 Student Free Day/Professional 
Development Day 

All Schools School Main Office 

Wed. -  
Fri. 

Oct. 30 -  
Nov. 1 

Parent-Teacher Conference/Minimum 
Day TK-6th grade students (Encinita, 
Janson, Savannah, and Shuey only) 

All Elementary Schools School Main Office 

 

 


